
Magothy River Middle School’s
Parent Weekly Update

MRMS SPOTLIGHT

6th grade Science students were treated to 

a presentation from a fantastic team of  

experts from the Department of  Public 

Works and AACo. Water Operations!

Dear Families, 

Please take the time to review the amazing pictures 

of  classroom highlights. I am thankful for the 

awesome lessons that teachers create and the 

excitement that our students bring with them to 

class.

2019-2020 NJHS

I would like to say thank to all NJHS students who 

volunteered to help me decorate, chaperone and 

clean-up the 6th grade dance. Your leadership, 

kindness and thoughtfulness is truly appreciated. I 

would also like to congratulations our NJHS 

Officers!

Connor Schlude: President

Jack Clark: Vice President

Finn Roche: Treasurer

Kay Latt: Secretary

Kyra Lime and Ella Deitch: Historians

Picture Re-Take Day

Mark your calendar for picture retakes which are 

scheduled for November 6, 2019. See attached flyer 

for details on how to order. 

Remember no parking or pick-up in the bus loop 

during dismissal. This includes Tuesdays and 

Thursdays during our activity bus dismissal. This is a 

county mandate in order to keep our students safe.

Sincerely,

Dr. Williams

Week of 11/4 – 1 1 /8

Mon - 11/4

Homeroom:

A – Day

Monday Rally

Tues - 11/5

Homeroom:

B – Day

Marlin Block

Wed - 11/6

Homeroom:

A – Day

Study Hall

Thurs - 11/7

No Advisory

B – Day

2 HR Early Dismissal

Fri - 11/8

No Advisory

A – Day
2 HR Early Dismissal



MARINER'S OCTOBER 
STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

WINNERS

•Lara Miski

•Samantha Beltran

•Callie Schlude

•Carson Pierce



CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Students in Mr. Brittons' 6th period Social Studies class mummifying their classmates.



CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Mrs. Knoll’s 8th grade Spanish 1 class preparing for 

their upcoming Quarterly with study stations around the room.

Our Mariners team congratulated 

Ms. Watson on her Teacher of  the 

Year nomination by giving her an 

Amazon gift card. Students 

also wrote notes in their advisory of  

why they love Ms. Watson, what 

they love about her Math class and 

congratulating her on being 

nominated!



CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

6th Grade AVID students toured Anne Arundel Community College

this week. 



Last week approximately 250 8th graders were out in the schoolyard planting native grasses, 

shrubs and trees to help restore our school yard, prevent erosion, increase animal habitat, and 

of  course, improve the look of  our little section of  Peninsula Farm Road. The student did a 

fabulous job, and as you can see from the pictures, the students enjoyed themselves. We also 

built some bluebird boxes that will be place around our school yard and Sever River Middle 

School. We planted the native plants in order to bring in more wildlife and provide them with 

the food sources and habitat they prefer. Magothy River Middle School is recognized as a 

Maryland Green School, and we will continue to do projects like this in the future.




















